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CONNECT WITH YOUR SPONSORED
CHILD THROUGH WRITING LETTERS!

We are thrilled that you are thinking of writing your sponsored child! Whether
it's for the first time or to send them an extra note of encouragement, we want
to help you foster a relationship with your child through your letters. Here are
some guidelines to follow when writing your child so they can easily understand
and reply to your letter.

Your child will receive your letters in person when we send teams to Uganda.
We will be sure to make you aware when we have trips scheduled so you can
make sure you have written to your child.

HERE ARE SOME HELPFUL TIPS WHEN
WRITING YOUR LETTER:

English is your child's Write as if you're writing
second language. Keep to a kindergartener so
your letter short (no it's easy for them
more than a half a understand what you're
page), and to write in saying
simple sentences.

Tell them about yourself
and your family. They
will want to know about

YOU!

It's important to be
culturally conscientious.
Please be sensitive to
talking about your
possessions, such as
cars, vacations, etc.

Ask them about their
Interests, what they
enjoy studying, and

what they want to be
when they grow up!

Finally, let them know
you are praying for them
and that you care about

them.




